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Dear Parents,

Parent/Teacher Meetings Reminder
The meetings will take place as follows
1.  Wednesday 12 November, Parents of only children in Ms Flaherty and Mr Horan.
2. Thursday 13 November: Parents of families with all teachers.
3. Wednesday 19 November: Rescheduled meetings for Mr.Flynn and Ms Dunlea.
All children received notification of their meetings from class teachers last week.  If you don’t have an appointment time please contact the school immediately.  We ask for your co-operation in adhering to your appointment time to ensure smooth operation of these meetings.

Christmas Shoeboxes:  Please deliver any boxes to school tomorrow Wednesday 11 November.
Early Closing
School will be closed for 1st – 6th classes on Thursday at 2.25pm.  Please ensure children are collected promptly so meetings can begin on time.

Confirmation Parents Meeting:  Fr Peadar has organised an information meeting on Wednesday 12 November at 7.30pm in the school hall.
Reminder no Art this week.

Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll

 

 


